

Istanbul, November 12/2021 **CRHTR-068-2021**

Mr. Rodolfo Solano Quirós Minister of Foreign Affairs

Dear Minister Rodolfo Solano Quirós,

I would like to present my compliments to you, the Minister of Foreign Affairs Mr. Rodolfo Solano Quirós, and inform you that I will be resigning from my post as an Honorary Consul of Costa Rica in Istanbul on December 17th, 2021.

It has been a pleasure to serve Costa Rica for the past 14 years. I take this opportunity to express my sincere appreciation and gratitude for the support, friendship and cooperation during my term as Honorary Consul, at this moment of my life I made the decision to focus on my activities in the field of sustainability such as renewable energy, self sufficient buildings etc.

I am sure I will be serving Costa Rica in a different way by bringing innovation and implementation of various technologies into the country which will help the green agenda of magnificient Costa Rica.

Please accept my best wishes and look up to the achievements of the country. Pura vida!

CC.

Mr. Gustavo Campos Ambassador of the Republic of Costa Rica in Ankara

Ms. Deyanira Ramírez, Director of Foreign Service

Ms. Flora Leah Venegas, Head of the Consular Department

H. Serhan Süzer

H. Consulate of Costa Rica

KSEN Sine

Istanbul

